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To the Falun Dafa Association Canada, 
 
As Hamilton City Councillor for Ward 15 Waterdown/Flamborough, it is my pleasure to  
congratulate all who are celebrating the 30th anniversary of Falun Dafa Day this year on 
May 13, 2022. Harmony and peace is key in all communities, especially when coming 
together to overcome challenges – this has been very important during the pandemic 
and I thank you for encouraging mental, moral, and physical wellbeing. I am pleased to 
support your honourable values of Truthfulness, Compassion and Forbearance in 
promotion of positivity and good health across Canada.  
 
I wish all the best for the 30th anniversary and celebration of Falun Dafa Day. I look 
forward to seeing the benefits of Falun Dafa on our communities into the future. Thank 
you for your continued commitment to peaceful living for all. 
 
Kind Regards, 
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